
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Monday 11th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Despite attending regular swimming sessions last year, we recognise that some of our children 

need additional swimming lessons so that they have the opportunity to become fully 

competent in this essential skill.  

 

We are pleased to inform you that we are now able to offer further swimming lessons to your 

child. These lessons will start next Monday 18th September 2023 January between 12:30pm 

and 1:00pm and will take place every Monday thereafter.  

 

Please ensure that your child brings their swimming kit to school on these days.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Kelli Arnold 

Assistant Head 

 

 

 

 


